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Madrid, February 3, 2016

Andy Soucek to start into 2016 season at the Bathurst 12 Hours

Andy Soucek is currently in Australia, where he will be starting into the 2016 Season at the impressing Mount
Panorama circuit in Bathurst. Therefore, he returns to the place where he gave his debut as a “Bentley Boy”
with Team M-Sport exactly one year ago.

As in 2015, Soucek will be the only Spaniard taking part in the prestigious 12 Hour Race, and he will be
sharing the #31 Bentley Continental GT3 car with Maxime Soulet and Dave Russell.

Andy Soucek comments his season starter as follows:

"I's a real privilege to start the season already in February at such a venue like Mount Panorama. Last year |
was lucky to give my debut as a “Bentley Boy” at this great circuit, and | can only praise it for its awesome
track, its incredible fans and its great organization.

Bentley’s season begins with a 12 Hour Race, which will be a big challenge for drivers and cars alike due to
the high tempratures, constantly evolving track and changing conditions. It will therefore be a unique
opportunity to fine-tune everything for the European Season.

| am very proud to go into another year as an official Bentley Motorsports driver and after a 2015 season
where we managed to show our potential, we are eager to apply all the lessons learned to score some great
results along the upcoming season.”

The Qualifying session will start at 02:55 CET on Saturday February 6th, and the race start is scheduled for
Saturday evening at 19:45 CET.

The event organization will provide a live stream on their website http://www.bathurst12hour.com.au

I Stay tuned with the official Twitter accounts @Asoucek & @bentleyracing
Miguel A. Moreno
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